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This update contains pertinent information about changes that will impact the Johns Hopkins HealthCare provider network. 

 

Please contact the JHHC Provider Relations department at 888-895-4998 with any questions or concerns. 
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Guidance on the Continuation of Telehealth 

For Priority Partners Therapy Services  
 

Effective Date: Oct. 7, 2021 

 

Line of Business Affected: Priority Partners 

 

Type of Change: Benefit 

 

Explanation of Change: 

The passing of Senate Bill 3 (the Preserve Telehealth Access Act of 2021) allows Maryland Medicaid and MCOs such as 

Priority Partners to continue to reimburse for services appropriately rendered via telehealth.  

 

Here is the list of procedure codes for therapy services* that the Maryland Department of Health (MDH) will 

continue to reimburse for providers when administered via audio-visual telehealth. Services must be identified and 

billed using the GT modifier to indicate a telehealth delivery model. MDH will not reimburse for services provided via 

an audio-only delivery model or for codes not included on this list when provided via any method of telehealth. 

 

Please note that code 92523 with -52 GT Modifier is now approved for reimbursement. 

 
*This link is from an external website that is not provided or maintained by or in any way affiliated with JHHC. Please note JHHC does 

not guarantee the accuracy, relevance, timeliness, or completeness of any information on this external website. 
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